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NOTE 

 
 

Due to some unavoidable reasons, the 1st ASEAN Indian Film Festival, 
scheduled to be held in April, 2018 has been postponed.  The information 
w.r.to to the next dates and schedule will be uploaded on CPP Portal and 
on the website of this Directorate shortly. 
 
  

(Indrani Bose)  
Deputy Director (Admn) 

 

    

 
 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


